
Art Committee Report for October 2013

I spoke to Ken Fernburg on March 2, 2013 concerning artwork on hand and the
Workings of the committee.  He reported then that there were only 3 unframed
“Apprentice” prints in his possession.  With the coming of the 40th anniversary
Should we look into more artwork for this occasion?

Respectfully,

Jay Montgomery


